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			Kia ora
The NZIFST Executive, Board and members would like to express our sympathy to our fellow members who have been adversely affected by the recent weather events.
We would like to acknowledge the hardships people are going through and offer support and advice where possible.
The MPI website has a number of specific resources around food safety at home and when harvesting crops, as well as animal welfare and farmer and grower grants.
Cyclone Gabrielle recovery: advice, support, and funding | NZ Government (mpi.govt.nz)
NZIFST President Phil Bremer in his role as Chief Scientist at the Food Safety, Science and Research Centre is working with growers to understand the implications on product safety and marketability and can talk to people who are looking for advice. Please reach out to us if you are able to assist, or require help, and we can put you in touch.
In recognition of the challenges our members around the country are facing, the NZIFST is offering approx. 10 scholarships of $500 to support members to attend conference in Dunedin this July.
Please fill in this short form outlining reasons for requesting this support and email to Wendy (wendy@nzifst.org.nz) to apply for this scholarship.   Applications close on April 17th 2023.
While we would love to be able to offer all applicants financial support to attend, this may not be feasible, so applications will be assessed by the NZIFST Executive.
Any companies who would like to partner with the NZIFST on this scholarship, please contact Wendy (wendy@nzifst.org.nz).
Noho ora mai rā, ngā mihi nui,
Phil Bremer (NZIFST President) & Wendy Bayliss (Executive Manager)










				

















		Hardship Scholarship to attend NZIFST Conference in Dunedin in July.

	Member Name
	

	Member Email Address
	

	Member Phone Number
	

	Region/Branch Membership
	



	Reasons for applying:

	













Please email to the NZIFST Executive Manager at wendy@nzifst.org.nz by April 17th 2023.
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
NZIFST, PO Box 44322, Pt Chevalier, Auckland 1022, New Zealand
Phone +64 22 549 8483,      Email wendy@nzifst.org.nz
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